
COVID-19 Emergency: Modified Allergy Immunotherapy Protocol 

 

 

For patients receiving Allergy Shots (Immunotherapy) there will be a new protocol in place: 

• In light of the recent Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, we kindly request if you are 
experiencing mild cold or flu-like symptoms such as fatigue, runny nose, and cough, to 
please remain home and refrain from visiting our offices as a precaution to prevent 
further transmission to others.  

• Allergy injections may safely be postponed for several weeks if necessary 
• Please refer to our modified office hours during the emergency 
• For your protection, we are instituting a strict social distancing and isolation policy in 

the office  
• A limited number of patients will be allowed in the waiting room at a given time 
• Upon arrival, please give your name, date of birth and cell phone number – if the 

waiting room exceeds capacity, you will be asked to wait in your car until it is your turn  
• By receiving your allergy injection, your verbal consent will be recorded 
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